July 24, 2017
The Honorable ________
_______ House Office Building

Washington, D.C. 20515
Dear Congressman/Congresswoman ___________:
As a constituent and a member of Heat and Frost Insulators Local  ____,  I encourage you to support the Mechanical Insulation Installation Incentive Act (H.R. 3349). 
This important energy efficiency legislation promotes our national energy, economic and environmental goals. Increased utilization of mechanical insulation saves energy for commercial buildings and industrial facilities that makes our nation more energy independent.  The energy savings of mechanical insulation also help our economy as our manufacturing sector becomes more competitive in the global economy. As a result of reduced fossil-fuel energy consumption, mechanical insulation also reduces greenhouse gas emissions. 
With modest incentives for mechanical insulation, the enactment of  H.R. 3349 will create green energy jobs for our members and our contractor partners.  It is cheaper to save energy than to make energy.   

Thank you for your consideration to cosponsor the Mechanical Insulation Installation Incentive Act (H.R. 3349). For myself and my fellow Insulators in your district, we are counting on your support.

.  





Sincerely,






____________,  Local __





Heat and Frost Insulators and Allied Workers

